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Brenda Taplin

To: Joanna Vincent
Subject: RE: Twickenham Riverside [GATELEY-GHAM.FID85841]

 

From: Richard Pain <rjkparch@mac.com>  
Sent: 15 May 2023 09:19 
To: Joanna Vincent <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com> 
Subject: Twickenham Riverside 
 
15 May 2023 
 
Joanna 
 
I understand that you are the public inquiry manager for the inquiry to be held in June to consider the Twickenham 
Riverside redevelopment. 
 
I was a resident of the London Borough of Richmond for 58 years until we moved to Devon a few years ago. I was a 
group member of the Richmond Conservation Areas Advisory Committee for many years until its disbandment 
under a new political regime and have been aware of Twickenham Riverside and the many proposals for its 
reimagining since the disuse and demolition of the swimming pool. 
 
I would like to add my support for the current proposals as designed by Hopkins Architects. It is well considered, 
well designed and offers a real future for this site. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Richard Pain 
 

richard pain architect 
The Loft 
Chillington 
nr Kingsbridge 
S Devon 
TQ7 2LW 
 
t.            01548 511551  
m.          0773 641 4000 
e.           rjkparch@mac.com 
  
 


